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Opening hours during
Christmas
We are closed from 16.00 on the 23th of
December and were back as usual at
08.00 the 7th of January.
If you need to come in contact with us
during Christmas you call always send us
an e-mail at info@faac.se and give a short
explanation to your problems, we have a
"24/7" notice on this adress.

Om ditt nyhetsbrev ser konstigt ut i din e-postklient, klicka här

Merry Christmas

With the new year just around the corner we want to say thank you for a
fantastic, but different year and give you all the possibility to meet Hampus,
our newest star in our sales department.
Hampus is your contact here att FAAC Nordic and his focus is our DAAB-
products. Give him a call and he will help make sure that your clients gets
the most out of their installations.

You can allways call Hampus at (+46)435-779506 or send him a e-mail,
hampus@faac.se.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and look forward to work with you to new
hights in 2021.

https://www.faac.se/
mailto:hampus@faac.se


We look forward to see you again in 2021!
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